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YOUR SCHOOL LOTTERY

This lottery has been set up
specifically to raise money and make a

difference for our children!

It's a fantastic way to bring Parents,
Carers, Teachers and the wider

community together, in partnership
with our school, and at the same time

give something back. 

If you’re interested in playing and want
to be in our first draw the follow the

link below to sign up by Saturday 30th
November.

BPS Lottery Link

Are you an online shopper? If so, this
opportunity is perfect for you!

By registering with easyfundraising, you
can earn FREE donations for our school
just by shopping online with more than

8,000 retailers. 

When you make purchases through the
easyfundraising website or app, brands
pay a commission that gets converted

into a donation for BPS!

To get started, click the link below to
sign up and begin raising funds today!

EASYFUNDRAISING

BPS easyfundraising link

Many thanks to those who have
already signed up, we have raised

just over £100

Have you joined the ASDA Cashpot for
schools? For each new participant that joins,

£1 will be added to the cashpot, with a
percentage of your shopping total being

added to the pot each time you spend.

With  just over 3 weeks remaining, please
help us increase the current total of £233

for Barassie Primary.
 

Asda Cashpot

Calling all Elves..
Throughout December, we will once again be supporting

the Troon Roundtable Santa Float.  We are looking for
elves to join Santa as he goes round the school area on 

Wednesday 11th December
(email barassiepc@outlook.com if interested)

Any other nights you can do, please sign up on behalf of
BPS via the Troon Roundtable Facebook page from Fri

Nov 15th.

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/barassie-primary-school
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/barassie-primary-pc/

